
 

 

 

 
 

1.  On July 29, 2020, Commander-in-Chief Hal Roesch issued Executive Order No. 1 with 

concurrence of the National Council of Administration. The intent of Executive Order No. 1 is to 

allow the business of the organization to be continued and conducted in a fair manner that observes 

the rights of all members while complying with government orders and mandates where COVID-19 

restrictions exist to include conducting such required meetings and conventions electronically. 

 

2.  On April 22, 2021, the Adjutant General sent the following notice on behalf of the Commander-

in-Chief: “We have been informed by representatives of the Baltimore Convention Center that, due 

to circumstances beyond its control, the Baltimore Convention Center will not be able to 

accommodate our contractual needs for the 2021 National Convention. As such, it is not possible to 

hold the 2021 National Convention in Baltimore. 

 

We are in the process of exploring other feasible options to conduct a convention at alternative 

locations. 

 

As soon as those options are available, they will be presented to the Council of Administration for 

consideration of the alternative locations, and a determination on where and how to hold our 

National Convention.” 

 

3. Certificates of charter evidencing consolidation have been issued to the following Posts: 

 

 Post Nos. 2603 and 3814 consolidated as Post No. 2603, Wilmont, Minnesota 

 Post Nos. 5311 and 4920 consolidated as Post No. 5311, Christiansburg, Virginia 

 Post Nos. 3386 and 7480 consolidated as Post No. 3386, Airway Heights, Washington 

 Post Nos. 6896 and 9973 consolidated as Post No. 6896, Dearborn, Michigan 

 Post Nos. 2135 and 10695 consolidated as Post No. 2135, Peoria, Arizona 

 Post Nos. 5178 and 2442 consolidated as Post No. 5178, Gravois Mills, Missouri 

 

 

       BY COMMAND OF 

       HAROLD “HAL” ROESCH, II 

       COMMANDER-IN-CHIEF 
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